John V. Dolan
Superintendent of Schools



1 Craig B. Gariepy Avenue, Islip Terrace, NY 11752 Phone: 631-224-2010 Fax: 631-581-1617 www.eischools.org

February 22, 2018

Dear East Islip Community:

This is a reminder that if you are coming to the school for any reason to please have your license in your hand before being buzzed in. It would also be helpful to have a conversation with your children to remind them to bring everything they need to school in order to help limit the traffic in and out of the buildings. This is a great opportunity to spend a little time with your children in a teachable moment and create a checklist to put on the refrigerator, or put the information in an electronic device with an alarm that reminds them to check if they have all they need to go to work, i.e. lunch, homework, books, etc. We could model this after "It's 10 p.m. – Do you know where your children are": "It's time for you to go to work – Do you have everything you need with you today?" The fewer times we have to open our doors, the better.

Also, please remember you can always call our "See Something, Say Something, Need Something" hotline at 631-312-0620.

As always, thank you for your patience and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Superintendent of Schools

John V. Dolan